
GOOD NEWS
Platinum Health
provides R17 million 
relief to members

The BOT made this decision because Platinum Health
understands the strain and economic hardship its members
have experienced over the past two years, which has been
mainly brought about by the COVID-19 pandemic.

Throughout this challenging time, PH has been with its
members every step of the way and it will continue to do so by
providing appropriate healthcare when you or your loved ones
need it most.

What does this mean for you as a member?

- For the months of January and February 2022,
members will pay the same contributions as for
2021.

- With effect from 1 March 2022, members will start
paying 2022 contributions. The effective Platinum
Health increase in contributions will be 5.80%.

Every member is important to us, and we will 
continue our mission to provide appropriate 
healthcare of high quality, cost efficiently, 
to the satisfaction of stakeholders. 


